January 3, 2020
Dear Families,

Happy New Year! | am writing this newsletter to inform you about the current events at St. James
Parochial School. The newsletter is also found on our website.

e The following students earned High Honors for the 1* Trimester: Logan Brooks, Sarah Melnick,
Stella Seney, Sawyer Sweet, Jeena Ann Kidambi, Sidney Anderson, Vivian Bibeau, Emily Peckaitis,
Lila Beaudreault Annina Desabota, Hannah Grudzien, Ross Hill, Joshua Long and Anthony Russo.
Congratulations!

* The following students earned Honors for the 1* Trimester: Jake Beaudreault, Jake Costello,
Gabriella Cote, Avery Dillon, Samuel Houle, Kaiden Lopez, Connor Nichols, Brandon Sanchez,
Selia Atchinson, Felicia Desabota, Henrietta Hayes, Brett Knight, Ava Pereira, Jaccob Whiteley,
Claire Zachow, Brenna Baribeau, Lillian Beach, Michael Fabiano, Ty Grudzien, Ella Pereira, Quinn
Sumner, Charles DelSignore, Kody Jamison, Chloe Magao, Erwin Sanchez, Aaron Barnwell,
Isabella LePine, Sean Michailides, Sophia Morin, Kailey Russo and Gabriel Torrente.
Congratulations!

e The following students earned the Principal’s Award for the 1% Trimester: Mary Kate Barnwell,
Lucien Robertson, Olivia Wood, and Zachary Litke. Congratulations!

* The following students were given the LaSalette Award: Mary Kate Barnwell, Ty Grudzien,
Anthony DeMarco, and Lauren Alvarez. Congratulations!

* The following students received the Christian Spirit Award: Sadie Ritter, Maya Barrette, Holly
Matrone, Parker Barrette, Giana Milardo, Tryston Montecalvo, Cameron Deffley, Jillian
DeMarco, Kira Bulmer, Michael Matrone, Savionne Vadeboncoeur, Wyllow Banks, Gabriella
Cote, Kaiden Lopez, Selia Atchinson, Jacob Whiteley, Emma Long, Sidney Anderson, Kyleigh
Bigelow, Chloe Magao, Harrison Allard and Sofia Morin. Congratulations!

*  On behalf of the Danielson Lions Club, the following students received a plaque for working
hard and being a good citizen: Thomas Blevins, Charles DelSignore and Lillian Beach.
Congratulations!

* The following students received a Certificate of Recognition for participation in The Governor’s
2019 Summer Reading Challenge: Sophie Craig, Ethan Kennerson, Tryston Montecalvo, Kathryn
Isbell, Tenley Montecalvo, Ellie Bartholic, Greyson Cardinal, Mia DeAngelis, Scarlet Seney,
Gianna Harrelle, Chase DelSignore ,Liam Bartholic, Kaileigh Eslin, Harry Seney, Wyllow Banks,
Cooper Rand, Jeena Ann Kidambi, Tyler Montecalvo, Felicia Desabota, Lucien Robertson, Stella
Seney, Mary Kate Barnwell, Alex Haggerty ,Gabriella Nsubuga, Emily Peckaitis and Charles
DelSignore. Congratulations!



* The winner of the Student Council Christmas Raffle Basket was Tryston Duff from Pre-K3.
Congratulations!

* The MAP Growth testing will take place on January 7,8 & 9 for students in Grades 5-8. A report
will be mailed home with the testing results. This is our second round of testing and we are
hoping for Growth in reading, math, and language skills.

* There will be a Yo Jo Show on Bullying from a company in Maryland on January 15™. There will
be one assembly in the school gym beginning at 9 A.M.

NEW YEAR’S RESOLUTION: THE POPE FRANCIS LIST

* Don't gossip.

*  Finish your meals.

* Make time for others.

* Choose the ‘more humble’ purchase.

* Meet the poor ‘in the flesh.

* Stop judging others.

* Befriend those who disagree.

* Make commitments, such as marriage.
* Make it a habit to ‘ask the Lord.’

* Be happy.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact c.benoit@stjamesdanielson.org or

l.joyal@stjamesdanielson.org. Have a great weekend!

Blessings,

Linda Marie Joyal/Principal



